
FORTH PORTS LIMITED 

 

NtM No 108 of 2025 11th September 2025  

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Grangemouth Lock Closures 

 

Mariners are advised that due to essential engineering works Grangemouth Locks will be closed 
between the following: 
 

Monday 22nd September  0600 – 1345 
Tues 23rd September   0600 – 1430 
Wed 24th September   0600 - 1500 
Thurs 25th September  0700 – 1530 
Fri 26th September  0700 – 1600 

 
 
FTNS will book vessels in the most efficient manner possible to minimise disruption to shipping. 

 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

 
Nos 10, 19, 36, 48, 51, 64, 68, 70, 72, 78, 87, 90, 93, 98, 100 of 2025 remain in force. 
 

Issued by:  

Michael Gibson  

Marine Manager – Port of Leith & Granton 

 

 


